
RECEIVED October 6, 2022 via E-mail. 

 

To State of Michigan DEQ /Air Quality  

I have received notice of a violation , and we are investigating the matter . 

A monthly tabulation for each months VOC emissions should appear on the spread sheet 

We calculate the amounts, the use of a different format of spread sheet may be the issue. 

State Fab will contact your office with our findings. 

      We will contact you asap , wit our findings via e-mail or phone. 

 

                                                Thank you for your continued patience on this matter. 

 

                                                                   Roy Rodriguez , Facilities Manager  

                                                                   State Fabicators  

                                                                   30550 W Eight Mile Rd 

                                                                   Farmington Hills , Mi 48336 

                                                                   Office 248-471-1500 


